
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the July edition of the FISCH Bites. 

Apologies that we did not send out a June Bites. It 

was a quiet month at the Project with regards to new 

stories, however we now have lots of good news to 

share with you now, so please enjoy!  

 
 

Halfway Home 
Do you remember a long time ago we mentioned the 

FISCH Halfway House? This allows children who 

would benefit from help to move from the streets 

back into family life gradually over a period of time. 

We have had several Children use this facility and 

recently 5 girls and 2 boys have been living at the 

Halfway Home. Pastor Stephano and Mama 

Stephano look after the Children at the Home. The 

FISCH Church pastor, Pastor Stephano, stays with 

the children in the morning and visits FISCH in the 

afternoon to help with the Homework Help Club. 

Mama Stephano works at FISCH during the 

morning, then swaps with her husband and looks 

after the children in the evening. 

Pastor Stephano was originally based in Morogoro 

where he was looking after a Pentecostal Church of 

God church for over 15 years, before coming to join 

FISCH Ministries. We welcome him! 

Exam Success 
 

We are really 
pleased to inform 

you that one of our 
FISCH Kids, 

Hussein, has passed 
his exams and has 
aquired a place at 

JJ Mungai High 
School (which is a 
bit like 6th form 

college) in Mafinga, 
60km from Iringa. 
He is the first FISCH 

Kid to go to high 
school since FISCH 

started in 2007! We 
are all really proud 

of him, and wish 
him every success. 

December 2011 

FISCH is a project of The Grassroots Trust (Registered Charity no 1060034) 

8 Meadow Way, Rowledge, Farnham, Surrey GU10 4DY 

“Master, Master, we’re going to drown!” He got up and rebuked the wind 

and the raging waters; the storm subsided, and all was calm. – Luke 8:24 
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FISCH Church Update 
Wow – recent FISCH Church attendance has been as 

high as 46 – 62! Praise God! 


